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To: East Anglia ONE North
Subject: Hold hearings at Snape Maltings
Date: 27 September 2020 12:09:26

Dear Inspector Ryand Smith,

Please take advantage of Scottish Power Renewables booking at
Snape Maltings and hold all hearings there starting with the OPEN
FLOOR HEARINGS on 7, 8 and 9 October.

 
It is important you hear in person from locals about the proposed power
station. 
 Thank you,

Charlotte Triefus 

Charlotte Triefus
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